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Date: 11th December 2014 
Our ref:  136179 Warwick District Local Plan 2011 – 2029 - Focused Changes 
Your ref: LPFC_LETGEN 
  

 
Warwick District Council, 
Riverside House,  
Milverton Hill,  
Leamington Spa,  
CV32 5HZ 
By email only: newlocalplan@warwickdc.gov.uk 

 
 Customer Services 
 Hornbeam House 
 Crewe Business Park 
 Electra Way 
 Crewe 
 Cheshire 
 CW1 6GJ 

 
 T 0300 060 3900 

  

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Warwick District Local Plan 2011 – 2029 (Focused Consultation) 
 
Thank you for your consultation on the above dated 31st October 2014 which was received by email 
on the same date. 
 
Natural England is a non-departmental public body. Our statutory purpose is to ensure that the 
natural environment is conserved, enhanced, and managed for the benefit of present and future 
generations, thereby contributing to sustainable development.  
 
The proposed allocation of land at Stratford Road, Warwick does not appear likely to impact on 
designated site or landscape and we therefore see no need to amend the comments we made 
during the previous consultation period. 
 
We would be happy to comment further should the need arise but if in the meantime you have any 
queries please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
For any queries relating to the specific advice in this letter only please contact Jamie Melvin on 
2497. For any new consultations, or to provide further information on this consultation please send 
your correspondences to consultations@naturalengland.org.uk. 
 
We really value your feedback to help us improve the service we offer. We have attached a 
feedback form to this letter and welcome any comments you might have about our service.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mr Jamie Melvin 
Planning Adviser 
South Mercia Team 
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